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Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
My name is Steven Andrew I am the Owner of the Sealand Golf Driving range, golf course site on
Sealand Road, post code CH1 6BA.
 
I have had several conversations regarding the above pipeline project, initially you wanted to
come through a corner of my property but I was then advised by phone call that this was no
longer the case and you were proposing going down an adjoining field that would not be
encroaching on my land.
 
I have had several letters in the post regarding the planning applications etc. I know the
inspection period is due to finish on 20-09-23, my concerns are as follows:
 
Will this project in its new phase be requiring any use of my land be that of access or easement
or actually pipeline thoroughfare?
 
Will there be disruption to Sealand Road causing access issues to my customers?
 
Will there be any disruption to Deeside Lane as this is the Access to our customer car park?
 
In essence we employ 10 to 14 people through the site and I want to know what impact this
project may have on the running of the companies that occupy our land.
 
If so what action can I take to avoid disruption to trade.
 
I await your response,
 
Regards,
 
 
Steven Andrew.
 
 




